
The Humboldt County Sheriff's Office of Emergency Services wants you to be 
safe and informed during emergencies in your area — including public health 
threats, dangerous weather, and safety incidents. Register now to be notified 

by land line, email, and/or cell phone about local disasters, hazards, and 
emergencies for free!

REMEMBER, WE CAN’T ALERT YOU IF WE CAN’T REACH YOU.

HUMBOLDT COUNTY'S 
NEW EMERGENCY 

NOTIFICATION SYSTEM 
Humboldt ALERT

Please contact the Humboldt County Office of Emergency Services if you have any 
questions, at 707-268-2500, or by email at OES@co.humboldt.ca.us.

Register at: 
humboldtgov.org/alerts

 OR scan the QR Code on your 
phone!




